
Information for the SAS-EXAM

• Time and place: 21st January 2011 at 14.00pm-15.00pm in the PC-Lab.

• Books, scripts are allowed. You can use the programs in your home folder.

• You are not allowed to access the internet!

• Type the answers to the theoretical questions into your program.

• You will get an USB stick on which to save your program file.

Tips

• Save your program file!

• Read through the exam carefully and stick to the tasks you are asked to do.

• Run your code step by step rather than programming through the end first.

• If you cannot solve a task, don’t panic, just go on programming!
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